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Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from our beautiful hilltop!

We trust that you and your families are very well!

It is with the greatest pleasure that I share with you the myriad successes and

excellent initiatives of the past year. Indeed, it has been a year full of blessings.
The students and the School have done very well. Not the least of our collective
victories has been the school having been awarded the Number One Position in
the Vintage Legacy Co-ed Boarding School category in the Education World
India School Rankings 2022-23.

I am pleased to share that the last school year witnessed a spectacular
Dodransbicentennial celebration in which every student played an integral part.
However, notwithstanding the many successes and the copious accolades that
have been bestowed upon the community, we are not content to rest on our
laurels. The intention of my letter to you is to serve to orient and direct our dear
students regarding the impending Spring Term. The Spring Term provides a

golden opportunity for the all-round development and progress of your dear
children. The Calendar, Curriculum as well as the daily routine has been very
carefully put together so as to benefit all students.

Dear Students, seize the day, take advantage of every opportunity that has been
designed for your benefit and use this wonderful 139 acre campus as your very
own canvas on which to paint the best picture that you are capable of! Use this

chieve all that you are potentially capable of

applying for leave of absence for your children.
full benefits of the many opportunities that
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June. It is with great pleasure that I am sharing with you that we are all busily
engaged in the preparation of the School for the return of our students.

You will receive the detailed instructions regarding the rejoining of your ward
through the concerned Housemaster/Housemistress.

Wishing our dear students, parents and staff a great Spring Term, 2023

0n behalf of the entire Team at Sanawar, I take this opportunity to thank you
very much for your great help and support, as always.

God Bless us all!

Stay safe! Take care!

With warm regards,

,?*rtk*r
Himmat S. Dhillon,
Headmaster.


